
 
 
 



of Auditors. We also welcome the milestone agreement reached regarding the accounts of 
closed peacekeeping operations, the first in nine years. Of course, we are still far away from 
our desired outcome for this item and look forward to its continued discussion. 
 
Mr. Chair,  
 
6.  The Group would have preferred to see some issues have different outcomes. We 
especially regret that some items could not enjoy the consideration of the Committee. In 
particular, the Group would have preferred to discuss the Secretary General’s report 
stemming from resolution 74/251. However, due to the late date at which the Secretary 
General’s report was issued it became evident to the Group that flexibility was required from 
us in order to give priority to the peacekeeping budget and defer consideration of the 
aforementioned report to the 75th session. The Group complied with this, but we did so with 
deep concern, since introducing the report after the official finishing date of the Second 
Resumed Session is hardly complying with the General Assembly’s mandate in this regard. 
We sincerely hope that when this item is considered, colleagues give it the due consideration 


